



November 28, 2017

The Gwinnett Rotary
Attention: Ms. J. Hendrickson

Dear Jennifer and all at the Gwinnett Rotary,

We wanted to take a moment to write on behalf of the Gwinnett County Veterans Resource Center and the Gwinnett Coalition for Health & Human Services to say thank you ALL so very much for your very kind and generous gift of blessing bags for our veterans and their families.

These bags really do help our veterans and seniors in need – it shows them that they matter to us and that we care about them. We have served over 7000 Gwinnett County veterans at the Gwinnett County Veterans Resource Center since February 2014. We have been able to do this because you have helped provide these donations that impact lives. Your kindness and generosity continue to make a difference in the lives of those we serve and for this, we thank you.

May 2018 be a year filled with joy and peace – thank you again from us all!

Sincerely,

Danny Pagan Director

Gwinnett County Veterans Resource Center

Suzy Bus

Gwinnett Helpline Director

Gwinnett Coalition